
From:  Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Sent time:  05/06/2020 02:36:52 PM

To:  
Mayor Garcetti <mayor.garcetti@lacity.org>; Mindy.nguyen@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org;
kevin.keller@lacity.org

Cc:  Marian A Dodge <Chairman@hillsidefederation.org>; BABCNC Board <board@babcnc.org>; robert@robertsilversteinlaw.com

Subject:  Request Extension of Minimal 45-day public comment period on Hollywood Center project (AKA Millennium Hollywood project)
 

Dear Mayor Eric Garcetti, Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell, and City Planning Officials, Vince Bertoni & Kevin Keller:

On May 1, 2020, the Bel Air Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council held a Brown‐Act publicly‐noticed virtual tele‐
conferencing board meeting, and, with a quorum of 23, voted unanimously to formally request an extension of the
minimal 45‐day public comment period on the huge Hollywood Center project (AKA Millennium Hollywood project). The
BABCNC would like a 120‐day extension that begins after the Stay at Home order is lifted.  

Thank you, on behalf of Robin Greenberg, President, 
Bel Air‐Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council  

 
Cathy Palmer
Board Administrator 
Bel Air-Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council
Municipal Building
1645 Corinth Avenue, Room 103-4
Los Angeles, CA  90025
Office:   (310) 479-6247
Mobile:  (323) 304-7444
council@babcnc.org
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